
Political Yard Signs:  

Posting a political yard sign is a protected right per Washington State law (see RCWs below). 

 

 

 

 

Per state law, the Arrowhead Point HOA CC&R’s does not prohibit this activity, but does 
include reasonable rules and regulations regarding the placement and manner of display of 
political yard signs (see CC&R Article 8.8 below). Following state law and our CC&R’s, one 
professional political yard sign that is one square foot or less may be displayed and must be 
clearly within a homeowner’s lot (i.e., not on or near the property line with any neighbor).  

 

 

 

 

 

Since the HOA does not endorse any particular candidate, no political signs are allowed in the 
common areas which are shared equally by all members.  

The Board does not endorse nor prohibit this activity, acknowledging that doing so is a 
homeowner's right, but this activity is discouraged as has been common practice since the 
inception of the AHP HOA (CC&R's adopted June 17, 1987). The Board has the right and 
responsibility to enforce the CC&Rs and will do so equally and fairly independent of any 
political endorsement. 

 


